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November 21, 2014
Mr. George Corser
Computer Science

Saginaw Valley State University

Dear George,

On behalf of the SVSU Foundation Resource Grant Evaluation Committee, congratulations on receiving a Resource Grant for the TEDxSVSU series of talks.  Funding was approved in the requested amount of $5,500. 
The Controller's Office will contact your dean to establish a University account for your project.    

Please note that a final report is due the earlier of one year from receipt of your grant (by November 21, 2015) or at the conclusion of your project.  We look forward to hearing about the results!

Sincerely,

Emmie Busch




Andy Bethune
Emmie Busch, Coordinator



Andrew J. Bethune, Executive Director

SVSU Foundation Resource Grant Program

SVSU Foundation
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Andrew Chubb

Deborah Huntley

